
Dear Campers, Families, and Caregivers, 

 

 I would like to start by saying I hope you all have been safe, happy, and healthy in these very 

challenging times in our country and the world. Since 1951 Easterseals Rocky Mountain Village and its 

staff have always done whatever possible to provide the best and safest experience for all of our 

participants, and as we all know too well, that opportunity along with so many others were taken away 

this year due to the worldwide pandemic. Although we were unable to run camp in 2020, RMV staff has 

been very creative in trying to find solutions to keep the facility operational and as sustainable as 

possible, so when the day comes where we believe it is safe, we can open back up for everyone to enjoy 

this amazing place once again. 

 As we slowly approach the new year, Easterseals and RMV staff are beginning to look towards 

the future and what camp will look like potentially in 2021. Although no decisions have been made 

regarding summer camp sessions yet for next summer, we want to begin those conversations now so 

we can be prepared if/when that day comes. At this time, we plan to contact all of you again after 

January 1st to let you know what direction we plan to go in. Decisions regarding summer camp in 2021, 

as every year, will be made by a combination of RMV staff, Easterseals Colorado Executives, and 

Easterseals Colorado Board Members. These decisions will reflect what we believe are the best practices 

moving forward with everyone’s health and safety at the forefront of our minds, as always.  

 If you have any questions regarding this update or anything else we are currently doing at RMV, 

please do not hesitate to reach out via email (campinfo@eastersealscolorado.org) or call us at 303-569-

2333. Thank you for your time and we wish you all health and happiness as we head into the holiday 

season. We hope to see you all again at camp in the very near future! 

 

All the best, 

Tony Garcia 

Camp Director 

Easterseals Colorado 

Rocky Mountain Village 
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